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Principal’s Message

June 21st, 2019

Today marks the completion of our 1% year of classes. It is a day to celebrate and for me to express deep
appreciation for the hard work shown by the entire Salish community through the past year.

This last week before summer was busy for our Salish Wolves. It was the last push for students to
demonstrate their growth in learning. On Tuesday, our senior foods students participated in their first of 4
days of Cut Throat Kitchen. The students were required to make a pie, which sounds like a somewhat easy
task. Each day however, they encountered a different challenge that made creating the pie more difficult.
On Tuesday, one student was blindfolded while their partner provided directions to them. The next day
students hopped on one foot while stirring ingredients with their non-dominate hand. The third day,
students were given all the tools to mix the ingredients but could not use them. The final day, students had
to finish the pie without speaking to their partners. It was utterly amazing that the pies were made and
actually edible given all these challenges.

Tuesday during block D, leadership students visited classrooms and delivered a bag of chips for every
student. It was a nice gesture on behalf of our leadership students and student council. Thank you to Ms.
M. Young for organizing the crunchy treat!

Tuesday was also the last day at Salish for our night custodian, Brian. He has left us to be the Head
Custodians at Clayton Secondary. We thank Brian for all his work in keeping our school clean and wish him
all the best.

Wandering through the shop area this week, | had the opportunity to see the wood projects created by our
Grade 8 and 9 students. | was most impressed with their creativity and craftsmanship. Notably was a
rocking chair, a dog/cat feeding dish and a beautiful bench. It was wonderful to see students in the shops
after school working hard to complete their projects.

Thursday was our end of the year locker clean out. Everything went smoothly and the students have done a
nice job of keeping the lockers in good condition. At the end of the cleanup, students were invited to have a
hotdog and freezie in the Inclusion room. Thank you to Mrs. Milross for organizing the student lunch.

Thank you also to Ms. Courtney, Mr. Third, Ms. Baumgartner and Ms. Pawar for cooking and preparing the
hotdogs for our students.

It has been an amazing year! Thanks again to our staff, students and parents for making our first year so
memorable.

Have a great summer! See you in September

Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait
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CALREEDRS CORNER

Congratulations to the following students who were accepted into KPU’s High School on Campus! These students
will be attending evening classes at KPU in the Fall and receiving both high school credit and University credit for
their course. (Paid for by the school district)

Joey Harasymow Christina Park
Joon Sohn Peyton Tan

Congratulations to the following successful applicants to District Programs for the 2019/20 school year!

Jayden Baker — Heavy Mechanical Jovan Dhadda — Piping

Kelly Feng — Culinary Stefan Gorsek — Carpentry

Danny Haasdyk — Baking/Pastry Linden Kennedy — Carpentry

Charlotte Kim — Education Assistant Walter Leibenzeder — Metal Fab

Colbey McGill — Law Enforcement Prep Program Sierra McMurdo — Head Start in Art
Vincent Paulicelli — Welding Logan Pender — Automotive Service Tech

District Program successful applicants!

2019/2020

Keep up to date on all of these programs as well as many other
exciting opportunities by following our Instagram page!
@salishcareercentre
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Quick Links

Bell and Rotation Schedule 2019-2020

2019-2020 School Calendar

The Feather - June 18, 2019

Salish Volunteer Directory 2019

Please click on this link to view the flyer for the Open Gym sessions that will be held at Hillcrest Elementary (no
longer Clayton Secondary) during the first four weeks of July. These sessions will be hosted by the City of
Surrey, Yo Bro Yo Girl and Game Ready Fitness, with support from the Safe Schools Department. This is geared
towards Grade 7 and up.

NEXT WEEK

Completion Days — Monday to Wednesday

Mon., June 24" 8:30-11:30am  Gr. 10 Numeracy Assessments: A-B (room 274), C-E (room TED 125)
12:30-3:30pm  Gr. 10 Numeracy Assessments: F-G (room 274), H-J (room TED 125)
Tues., June 25" 8:30-11:30pm  Gr. 10 Numeracy Assessments: K-L (room 274), M-O (room TED 125)
12:30-3:30pm  Gr. 10 Numeracy Assessments: P-Shau (room 274), Shin-Z (room TED 125)
Wed., June 26" 8:30-11:30am  Gr. 11 Numeracy Assessments: Ms. Mann’s Block D class (room 274)
3:00pm Report cards posted online
Thurs., June 27" 10:00-2:00pm  Grad Council Bottle Drive
End of Semester 2
Fri., June 28" Administration Day — School Closed

SUMMER BREAK!
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